
Monterey Dunes Colony Association 
Environmental Control Committee 

  
 
 
A meeting of the Monterey Dunes Colony, Environmental Control Committee was 
called to order by Mary Jansing Balgooyen, Committee Chair at 9:30 AM, June 17, 
2006 at the Monterey Dunes Colony Association Clubhouse. 
 
 
Present:   Mary Jansing Balgooyen, Committee Chair 
  Jeff Schwartz, Member 

Tom Bugary, Associate Member and General Manager 
 
Absent: Ted Swanson, Member 
 
The committee reviewed: 
 
▫ an application submitted by the homeowner of unit 292 to add a side door to 

the garage.  The door, hardware and trim are to be in compliance with MDCA 
specs. 

  
The Committee approved this request with stipulations. 
 
▫ an application submitted by the contractor of the owner of unit 188 to run 

underground conduit from the unit to the garage and install panels in the 
garage for switching low voltage lighting in the unit. 

 
The Committee disapproved this request.  

  
 
 
Attest: 
 
 
 
 
Mary Jansing Balgooyen, Chair 
Environmental Control Committee 


